Please note that we have lived on Chehalem Mountain for 23 years. The aquifer as it relates to our recent experience of an
inadequate water source during last summers forest fires in our back yard, leads us to major concerns regarding an operation of a
cannabis chemical plant. The major amount of water needed to support such an operation as well as the chemicals and road traffic,
are a major concern.

It seems this type of an operation would be best suited in the low lands.



